Share ▼ Translate ▼ Subscribe Past Issues



Gold, silver, bronze and America's latest dance craze.

View this email in your browser

RSS 🔊

Dear UTKCers,

Jinbukai 2016 was a success! Thank you to our participants, volunteers, referees and judges. Everyone pitched in to make Sensei's 75th birthday a day to remember. I'd like to add a special thank you to Linda and the Goulding Karate Club. They were excellent hosts and we look forward to seeing them again next year.



Results

Without further ado, here are the results of the adult tournament:

Men's Kata

Gold:	Shehbaz
Silver:	Stuart
Bronze	Terry

Men's Kumite

Gold:	Alan
Silver:	Stuart
Bronze	Julian

Women's Kata			
Gold:	Renuga		
Silver:	Charissa		

Bronze.....Maybelle

Women's Kumite		
Gold:	Renuga	

Silver:....Jennifer

Black Belt M	len's Kata
Gold:	Brando
Silver:	Wesley
Bronze	Dan

Bronze.....Junaid

Black Belt Men's Kumite

Gold:	 	Bra	ndon
Silver:.	 	We	sley
Bronze.	 	Dar	า

Dinner Award

Congratulations to Stuart Rosszell for winning the Top Contributor Award! It is great to see our intermediates stepping up to make a difference in the club. Here's to the future of UTKC!



Pictures and Videos

We've captured the whole event on camera, from competition to karaoke. Pictures and videos of Jinbukai 2016 will go up on our Facebook Page and website later this week. Be sure to check out all the martial and musical match ups.

Last Day of Class

The S1 term will end on **Saturday, June 25.** Classes will resume after a short break on Wednesday, July 6. The schedule and timings will remain the same (Wednesday, Friday, Saturday) throughout July and August.

Summer Camp

Stay tuned for more details about our next big event. For now, be sure to book off the Civic Holiday weekend (July 29-Aug. 1). We've got a new location with more training space and a beach. Yes, you heard me right - a beach! The crystal clear waters of Lake Erie await your arrival.

Thank you once again for an excellent tournament and dinner. Dry out your gis because we have a lot more fun ahead.

Train hard,

Junaid Ahmed UTKC President 2015-2016

Copyright © 2016 University of Toronto Karate Club, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can $\underline{\text{update your preferences}}$ or $\underline{\text{unsubscribe from this list}}$